
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

From: Karen Lane 
To: Karen Lane 
Subject: FW: Planning Application No 23/P/0664/OUT 
Date: 19 April 2023 09:41:47 

Ione Douglas MBE (Mrs)
P/A to the Rt Hon Dr Liam Fox MP
020 7219 4198 
House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 
To view our Data Privacy Notice, please see www.liamfox.co.uk/privacy-notice 

Re:  Planning Application No 23/P/0664/OUT 

I quite agree that too much housing is being built in Yatton for the amount of infrastructure that 
we have in the village.  In particular, the current plans to build on Yatton Batch are completely 
inappropriate and the Government currently has legislation passing through Parliament which 
will make clear its opposition to building on flood plains.  The abolition of housing targets in the 
current legislation will allow local authorities to stop inappropriate housing applications and I 
hope that the Bill, which is currently in the House of Lords, will pass into law as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

LIAM FOX 
Parliamentary Office of the Rt Hon Dr Liam Fox MP 
020 7219 4198 
House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 
To view our Data Privacy Notice, please see www.liamfox.co.uk/privacy-notice 

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have 
received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised 
use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no 
liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail 
address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data. 
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